
Northwestern Michigan College has partnered with the MSU College  

of Human Medicine (CHM) to provide early assurance of medical school  

admission and enriched experiences for undergraduate students  

interested in becoming physicians in an underserved region or with an underserved population.

Who should apply?
Application to the Early Assurance Opportunity Program is open to all  
students at Northwestern Michigan College. Preference for EAP admission will be given to those former NMC students who have applied to Michigan State University and meet one or more of the following criteria:

• First generation college student

• Graduate of a low-income high school as defined by the U.S.  
Department of Education

• Eligible for, or a recipient of, an undergraduate PELL or institutional 
need-based grant

• Graduate from an underserved (health professional shortage) urban  
or rural area

• Demonstrates interest in a high-need medical specialty or practicing  
in a medically underserved community

How do I apply? 
Interested students from partner colleges and universities  
should contact their premedical advisor for more information.


